Dear Myrens,

Tihank you for attending our webcast on Febryary 17, 2011, ‘Migrating from PowerPodnt;
dhake Ontine Teaching More Engaging and Interacithe® spansored by Softchatk. Yeou may
access the recarding and side deck by clicking on the followirg ink: View archie
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Yeau may alee Be interested in fhese upsoming Campus Technalogy webinars.

Thank you for wour nterest in Campue Techmology webinars, Pleste enjow the recaorded
wvent. | ook farward to seeing wou again Soom.

Eeit reqards,

Kanwe T amatire

Kanee Nasphem, a-gentens produser
Canpus Tachnalagy



